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6 July, 2020 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
I hope you have a restful and peaceful holiday in these unprecedented times.  It has been 
a challenge for us all and we are hopeful that we can return to school in September to 
some sort of normality. 
 
You will shortly be receiving our end of term Newsletter that contains lots of useful 
information, but I thought I would drop you a line to confirm some important points for 
returning in September. 
 
On Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd September we have two teacher training days.   
 
All pupils and all year groups will return to school on Thursday 3rd September.  We will be 
one big Albright ‘bubble’.  For those pupils where transport is provided pupils will be 
collected and brought into school and taken home again as normal.  Please note that 
pupils will be expected to wear face masks whilst on Community Transport.   If you feel 
that you would like to bring your child into school and collect again to take home, please 
let us know in advance. 
 
School meals will return to normal, a full choice of hot/cold meals, including sandwiches 
will be provided should your child wish to purchase these.  A meal still costs £2.20 per 
day.  Free school meals will be provided for those eligible, as before. 
 
We will expect ALL pupils to wear uniform, a white shirt/blouse or polo top, black trousers 
or skirt, black shoes and a black top/cardigan.  Albright sweatshirt hoodies or zip up tops 
are available from our admin team.  These will be priced at £10 each. 
 
We have two new teachers, Mrs Tymoshyshyn and Mrs Oakshott-Marston and a new 
HLTA, Miss Smith who very much look forward to meeting all of the pupils; some pupils 
may have already met some of them when they have attended school in the Summer 
Term. 
 
School will provide classroom equipment, a pencil case, ruler, pencil and a pen.  
Timetables will be given to pupils on their first day back. 
 



 

 

We look forward to seeing all pupils returning in September.  Please let us know if you 
have any queries or questions that you would like to ask, we are always happy to help. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs C Hazelwood 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


